
LUECO Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) 
Quezon Avenue, San Fernando City 

 

BID BULLETIN No. 8 

LAST MINUTE REMINDERS 
 

Please be informed that the LUECO Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) is 
issuing Bid Bulletin No. 8 to serve as a reminder regarding the Bid Submission 
requirements and procedures. 

To wit: 

1. On Notarization Requirements: 

a. The need for notarized documents depends on the rules and 
regulations set by the issuing authority, such as the Energy 
Regulatory Commission (ERC). 

b. If the bidding rules explicitly require notarization, then failure 
to provide notarized documents may result in disqualification. 

c. The BAC clarified that the requirement for notarization does 
not originate from LUECO but from ERC or other regulatory 
bodies—hence, Bidder must comply. 

2. On Submission Timing and Reminders: 
 

a. Bidders are advised to send their soft copies ahead of time to 
avoid any delay due to technical problem, even an hour before 
the deadline, since documents are password-protected and 
cannot be opened prematurely. 

b. Strict adherence to submission deadlines is expected, i.e., 
documents must be received on or before the prescribed time, 
to avoid disqualification. 

c. Please check that all required documents to be signed are 
signed by the authorized signatories. 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 

      For BAC: 

               The Secretariat 


